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Docket No. 27-39

Mr. Vincent P. de Poix
Chairman of the Board, President

and Chief Executive Officer
Nuclear Engineering Company, Inc.
9200 Shelbyville Road, Suite 526
P. O. Box 7246
Louisville, KY 40207

Dear Mr. de Poix:

This is to inform you that Geo-Centers, Inc. will be at the Sheffield site

on September 8 through 12. They are under contract with the Nuclear

Regulatory Commission to collect independent information on the Sheffield
(

site using subsurface pulsed radar detection equipment. We expect that the

Sheffield site personnel will cooperate fully with Geo-Centers, Inc. while

they are at the site.

Sincerely,
s

C [, R. Dale Smith,lt)Lu -
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' Low-Level Waste Licensing Branch

Division of Waste Management
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